
At approximately 6:15 this morning, a house fire occurred in the 13500 block of Cerise Avenue in

the unincorporated area of Hawthorne. An elderly man was found dead inside of the location and

an elderly female was transported to a local hospital in critical condition. It is believed the man and

woman were brother and sister.

 

Although there were no indications of foul play, Los Angeles County sheriff's homicide

investigators, in conjunction with sheriff's arson investigators are investigating the cause of fire.

 

Anyone with information regarding the fire is urged to call Sheriff's Homicide Bureau at (323) 890-

5500 or South Los Angeles Sheriff's Station at (323) 820-6700.
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Partner to prevent or report crime by contacting your local Sheriff's station. If you wish to remain

Anonymous, call "LA Crime Stoppers" by dialing 800-222-TIPS (8477), texting the letters TIPLA

plus your tip to CRIMES (274637), or using the website   http://lacrimestoppers.org  

 

To receive more detailed, up-to-date information directly from the Los Angeles County Sheriff's

Department (LASD) via e-mail, go to  www.Nixle.com  and register for "Nixle" alerts from "LASD

Headquarters Newsroom (SHB), Los Angeles County Sheriff" and your local LASD station area.

Or, text your zip code to 888777 to receive text alerts only. Standard text messaging rates may
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apply depending on your calling plan.

 

Emergency: 9-1-1

 

For Additional Information Contact:
Name Phone Email


